
 

 

 
09 January 2019 
 
 
Re: Change of Registered Company Name as of 9th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Customer/Supplier/Partner, 
 
 
This is to inform you that our company has recently changed the trading name from J&P Healthcare Ltd to 
Protec Healthcare Products Ltd, trading as Protec.  
 
Protec has been our own brand of products for over 5 years now and in line with our commitment to bring 
quality products to the care sector we thought it was a great time to have a brand refresh. 
 
Please note that there has been no change in management and the range of products or services we offer.  
 
We would appreciate if you could bring this information to the attention of your department responsible for 
finances so that all further correspondence is addressed to Protec Healthcare Products Ltd.  
 
Our same great team are here to assist you, we look forward to a continued business relationship through 
2019 and beyond. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
B Furse 

 
Bradley Furse 
Managing Director 
Protec Healthcare Products Ltd 

 


